
We are working with the school
administration and nurses to establish
COVID-19 related policies and
procedures designed to maintain a
healthy and safe Stevenson Campus.
The care we provide will be specific to
evaluation for COVID-19.
We offer COVID-19 point of care testing
which provides results within an hour.
We are available for in person COVID-19
medical evaluations for students and
personnel on campus.
We are also available by Telemedicine
for students who are off campus and do
not have a primary care physician.
We are available for COVID-19 testing at
Stevenson for students and personnel
who do not have testing available
through their own primary care
physician.

Stevenson High School COVID Clinic

As we enter into this unique 2020-21 academic year, it is our pleasure as PediaTrust to
provide medical guidance and care for the Stevenson Community.  We would like to
provide you with some information about who we are and what it is we will be doing as we
partner with the school to promote the health and safety of the Stevenson Community.

Who are we? What do we do?

Where are we?

Minal Giri, MD
Rilina Ghosh, MD
Susan Sirota, MD

Our office is located within the East Nurses
Office at the school. Adjacent to the East
Nurses Office, we have a COVID-19 isolation
space that is set up for students to safely and
comfortably await parent pick up. These
private spaces will also allow for a doctor’s
evaluation where requested by the student’s
parent/guardian.

We are available Monday through Friday from
8 am to 4 pm to provide  COVID-19 related
evaluations and testing for students and staff
and COVID-19 related consultation with
school personnel.

View our registration forms at www.pediatrust.com/stevenson

How can you reach us?

When are we there?

We can be reached through our Stevenson phone: 847-415-4069. 


